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Feedback Policy 
 

To help us improve the facility and the activities that run within it, the committee welcomes 

feedback from all our members and users. 
 
We are always looking at ways to improve the programme of activity to ensure all ages and 

abilities are catered for, including coaching, competitive (internal and external) and social 

opportunities. 
 
There are currently the following opportunities available to members to offer constructive 

feedback: 

• AGM (Annual General Meeting) 

• Chairman 

• Any of the Committee members (email see details below) 
 
You are able to pass on your feedback via the email address on the website to committee 

members at info@llanellitsc.org 
 

OR 
 

Chairman  
Mark Wescott  

westcott33@sky.com 
 

07513 546654 


